
  

January 30, 2024 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

It’s the time of year when we begin planning our promotion activities and your child’s transition from middle school to 
high school. It is an exciting and critical time for students as they anticipate the next phase of their school life while main-
taining their focus on school work and doing their best.  One of the activities we are planning for is the 8th grade end of the 
school year field trip to Six Flags Amusement Park on June 3rd. 

At this time we feel it is important that all students who are hoping to attend this field trip be aware of the district grade re-
quirements for participation. 

Any student who has a grade of an F for any subject at the end of Trimester 2 (March 7th) will be ineligible for the 
8th grade field trip.  Students who are hoping to take part in the trip must have grades of a D or higher in every 
class, or they will not be allowed to participate. 

This is a district-wide requirement that students at all Livermore middle school sites are expected to follow.  The require-
ment only pertains to the field trip, and students who do not meet this requirement may still be eligible to participate in oth-
er promotion activities. 

We are asking all students and parents/guardians to sign and date the information at the end of this packet to ensure that all 
members of our 8th grade community have been made aware of this requirement. 

We are looking forward to sharing more of our 8th grade promotion plans with you and will be putting out more information 
in the near future. 

Sincerely, 

Donielle Machi, Principal 

IMPORTANT DATES: 

March 7  End of Trimester 2 

May 1   Form & payment due for Six Flags   

May 23  Open House 

May 31  Promotion Dance  

June 3  Six Flags Discovery Kingdom Trip 8:25am-6:00pm 

June 6  
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